

Lydgate Junior School

Headteacher: Mrs R Hurding Acting Deputy Head: Mrs B Noble Manchester Road, Crosspool, Sheffield, S10 5DP Telephone: 0114 2669500



Website: <u>www.lydgatejunior.co.uk</u> Email: <u>enquiries@lydgate-jun.sheffield.sch.uk</u>

20th September 2022

Dear parents/carers of Y3 children,

This half term, the children are studying a geography topic which includes looking at land use and services in the Crosspool area. In order to look at these first hand, we will be going on a walk around the local area. The whole visit takes place outside. We will be walking from school up to Clough Fields to look over the Rivelin Valley.

The children will be going out of school on these dates:

Wednesday 5th October Y3AW & Y3F/dB Thursday 6th October Y3D/S & Y3R/N

The visit lasts for the whole morning and the children will be back in school in time for lunch.

We will stop for a snack and/or drink when we reach the field so the children will need to bring something to eat and a drink in a carton or plastic bottle. The children will need to wear **suitable footwear for walking**, **long trousers and weatherproof clothing** as it can be muddy in places and there are sometimes stinging nettles along the edge of some paths.

As you have already returned a permission form for your child to attend local visits, we do not need another one.

We will need lots of adult support to help supervise children on this walk so we are asking for parent volunteers. If you are able to help, please email enquiries@lydgate-jun.sheffield.sch.uk as soon as possible to let us know. Please state the name of your child so we can make sure you are with the right class.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Julie Dutton Y3 Year Leader







